
   BUILDING GOD’S KINGDOM—ONE PERSON AT A TIME! 

DECEMBER 2017 

“NEW” 
Recapping 2017—Reaching towards 2018 

Many “NEW” things happened and were added in 2017! 

Many “NEW” things are planned for 2018! 

 

     “NEW” campers!  As reported in the August newsletter, many NEW  campers attended 

Ridge Top Bible Camp for the summer youth programs.  There were also many NEW faces at 

the Super Saturday, Teen Retreat, Ladies Retreat, and the Two year anniversary/celebration. 

     “NEW” volunteers!  Over 40 NEW people volunteered at Ridge Top Bible Camp in 2017!  

God invites His people to join Him to accomplish His purposes.  What a joy it was to serve 

God alongside these NEW volunteers, as well as all the returning volunteers. 

     “NEW” donations!  So far, $39,870 has been given to Ridge Top Bible Camp in 2017.  

These generous donations helped to purchase a NEW tractor and NEW basketball goal, 

helped sponsor youth to camp.  All the bills are paid to keep the camp running, as well as 

various improvements.  Enough money has been given and designated for the 40X40 basket-

ball court. 

     “NEW” 2018 Summer Youth Camp dates have been set, with NEW age group designa-

tions. 

July 16-21—Teen Camp—ages 13-18 years old 

July 24-28—Junior Camp—ages 9-12 years old 

July 30-August 3—Day Camp—ages 4-8 years old 

Mark your calendars now!  More information and brochures will be available in February. 



     “NEW” projects are planned!  As money and volunteers are available, work will be done.  

If you are interested in volunteering to help with any of the projects, please contact Bill 

Bennett at 417-342-7659.  Your tax deductible gifts for Ridge Top Bible Camp, are greatly 

appreciated.  Please make checks payable to Ridge Top Bible Camp, and mail to the address 

below. 

PROJECTS 

**Put trim on soffit on Dining Hall 

**Prepare area and pour concrete for basketball court 

**Move playground equipment near Dining Hall 

**Make a volleyball court near Dining Hall 

**Put showers in Dining Hall bathrooms 

**Build staff quarters on side of Dining Hall 

**Reconstruct platform area in Dining Hall 

**Paint outside of Dining Hall 

**Put gutters on Dining Hall 

**Finish painting inside of some cabins 

**Paint exterior doors of cabins, repair and paint door trim 

**Grout rock on Dining Hall 

**Paint Dining Hall floor 

**Construct Zipline 

We appreciate your prayers, volunteer service, and financial support! 

Blessings, 

Bill & Brenda Bennett, InFaith Missionaries 

Ridge Top Bible Camp Directors 

Ridge Top Bible Camp 

PO Box 431 

Wheaton, MO  64874 

Listen to Bill each morning on KNEO 91.7 on the radio 

at 8:15 as he shares from the Word and information 

about the camp.   

                       ridgetopbiblecamp.com  

Camp Director: Bill Bennett 

               417-342-7659 cell  

               417-652-7846 home 


